ORIGINAL

January 10, 1998

Director of the Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Ouk Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870

Dear Sir;

Please be advised that | own Lot 10, Lot 19 and Lot 20, Section 14 of Rainbow
Springs [ am very opposed to the Rainbow Springs Utilities extending its ervice
to provide water and sewer service. | do not need this extra expense, and the utilitv
costs will never decrease with the greater number of customers.

Sincerely,

Lo | o

Irene J. Fox

21811 S.W. 86th Street

Dunnellon, Florida 34431
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